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This measure is way too expensive and will not reduce crimes involving guns one bit.  

The statistics show that lawful gun owners are not the problem.  We already have 

laws against gun violence and we do not need any more.  Please stop attacking law 

abiding gun owners and move on to helping our state care for the mentally ill and 

addicted citizens.    

 

Thank you. 


